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Oregon’s outdated water laws have long prioritized extraction over protection, and 

our rivers and fish have paid the price. But right now we can do something about it: 

by passing Senate Bill 427 and closing a dangerous loophole that currently allows the 

state to approve applications for water rights changes even if they hurt our streams.  


